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Enquiries: Environmental Health Officer – Number
Our Ref: File Number
 fillin "Type in their reference" 
3 February 2013
Resident Name
Street Address
Suburb WA 6076
Dear Resident
Noise From Stereo Equipment - <<Address>> 

The Local Government Authority has received a complaint alleging the volume of, and manner in which stereo equipment is used at your address is creating a significant noise intrusion to nearby properties. 
It is requested that you ensure the stereo is used at a reasonable volume so as to minimise any impact upon adjacent properties.  Under the Environmental Protection (Noise) Regulations 1997, a number of “assigned levels” (permitted noise levels) apply to residential properties according to the time of day. After 7pm and before 7am is when the greatest restriction applies. Where the noise does not comply with these levels, it is deemed to be “unreasonable noise” and constitutes an offence. 

The Local Government Authority seeks your assistance in ensuring the stereo is used in a reasonable manner. Your commitment to limiting the noise impact upon neighbouring properties would be appreciated. However, should further complaints be received the matter will be investigated pursuant to the Environmental Protection Act 1986 and may involve the setting up of noise monitoring equipment. Where monitoring confirms a breach has occurred, fines, court imposed penalties or the seizure of the equipment may result.  

Should you have any further questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Environmental Health Officer on the number above.

Yours sincerely 
EHO

Environmental Health Officer 

